
City of Bel Aire, Kansas 
 

STAFF REPORT                                                                           

DATE:    September 7, 2023 
TO:      Ty Lasher, City Manager 
FROM:    Marty McGee, Public Works Director 
RE:      Sidewalk Repair 

 

 
Current Situation: 
The Sidewalks around Eagle Lake have several trip hazards. Staff have received numerous 
complaints in the area and feel this needs to be addressed. (map on page 2) 
 

 
Discussion: 
Staff reached out to four contractors requesting bids for sidewalk repairs at Eagle Lake. 
Only one of the contractors responded to our request. Their bids are presented below. 

 
Contractor Total Bid 
UMC $15,700.00 
Nowak No Bid 
Pearsons No Bid 
Dondlinger No Bid 
  

 
Financials: 
The cost of these improvements will be paid for out of the Capital Improvement Funds.  

 
 

Recommendation: 
 
Staff recommends that the City Council accept the bid from UMC for $15,700.00 
 
 



 


